Additional File 2.

The pre-notification letter to adolescent born very preterm and controls.

PIPARI

A prospective follow-up
study on very low birth
weight infants

Hi,

Thank you for being a part of the prospective follow-up study in
very preterm born infants (PIPARI). The study continues now at
17 years age point, and we will send an info letter to you and

your parents soon. We hope you and your parents will continue

to participate — We appreciate your contribution!

Yours sincerely,

PIPARI-researchers (www.utu.fi/pipari)
University of Turku

Turku University Hospital



PIPARI

A prospective follow-up
study on very low birth
weight infants

Hi,

Thank you for taking a part in the control group of the
prospective follow-up study in very preterm born infants
(PIPARI). The study continues now at 17 years age point, and we
will send an info letter to you and your parents soon. We hope
you and your parents will continue to participate — We

appreciate your contribution!

Yours sincerely,
PIPARI-researchers (www.utu.fi/pipari)
University of Turku

Turku University Hospital



